
 
 

 
 

Pool Reopening Notice 

August 19, 2024 

 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the community pool has 

received the necessary replacements to comply with Hunt 

County pool regulations. As a result, the pool will resume 

normal operating hours beginning on August 20, 2024. 

We appreciate your patience during this period and look 

forward to welcoming you back to enjoy the pool. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Sincerely, 

Essex Association Management  

On behalf of the Verandah HOA  

 


